
United States of America
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

William Wilson
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street, Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

MAY 3 n 2012

Re: FOIA-2012-00799
Gemtronics, Inc. Expenditures

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This letter serves as our second and final response to your request dated April 16, 2012
under the Freedom of Information Act seeking access to information regarding agency
expenditures in the matter of Gemtronics, Inc. In accordance with the FOIA and agency policy,
we have searched our records, as of April 16,2012, the date we received your request in our
FOIA office.

We have located one additional responsive record. You are granted full access to this
record, which is enclosed.

If you are not satisfied with this response to your request, you may appeal by writing to
Freedom of Information Act Appeal, Office of the General Counsel, Federal Trade Commission,
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Washington D.C. 20580 or by facsimile at (202) 326-2477,
within 30 days of the date of this letter. Please enclose a copy of your original request and a
copy of this response.

If you have any questions about the way we are handling your request or about the FOIA
regulations or procedures, please contact Andrea Kelly at (202) 326-2836.

Assistant General Counsel

Enclosed: 3 pages


